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More than 80 high-level delegates from Ethiopia, Uganda, and Somaliland attending the Mekele meeting in November 2023.



Visit to a housing cooperative site in the Mekele expansion area. 



Macro block along the arterial road of Mekele, temporarily sheltering IDPs from the recent civil war.



Delegates visiting Mekele Industry park in the expansion area.



Visiting area trail roads and intersection marking the macro blocks.



Low- and middle-income housing development in the expansion area of Mekele. 



State Minister of Urban Development and Infrastructure of Ethiopia giving an interview about urban-expansion 
planning and the high-level peer exchange event.



Signing ceremony of the “Mekele Declaration of Cities” to 
promote urban-expansion planning at the Ministry of 
Ursupportban Development and Infrastructure.


